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Herbert Smith, Mission Director
v

Mission Response to Draft SIGAR Repott titled "Gardez 
Hospital: This $14.6 Million Hospital Took Over 5 Years to 
Complete and Has Construction Deficiencies That Need to 
be Addressed" (SIGAR Report 16-XX under Code I-025) 

SIGAR Transmittal email dated 07/12/2016 

USAID thanks SIGAR for the opportunity to review SlGAR's draft Inspection 
Report titled, "Gardez Hospital: This $14.6 Million Hospital Took Over 5 
Years to Complete and Has Construction De ficiencies That Need to be 
Addressed." USAID expresses appreciation to SIGAR for working
collaboratively and cooperatively with USAID personnel. 

Gardez Hospital is a modern, state-of-the-art facility that will provide high 
quality healthcare to a critically underserved population. The Ministry of 
Public Health (MoPH) has made clear1ts intent to operate and maintain Gardez 
Hospital at its full 100-bed capacity. USAID worked closely with the MoPH 
to ensure that the Ministry has the funding and capabilities to manage the 
facility. 

COMMENTS ON SIGAR'S RECOMMENDATIONS 

To protect the U.S. government's investment in the Gardez hospital, we 
recommend that the USA!D Mission Director for Afghanistan take the 

following actions, and report back to SIGAR within 90 days: 
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